JAPANESE EMBASSY
WASHINGTON

July 30, 1923

My Dear lirs. Warner:

I have read your 5ook with
pleasure, not alone because it deals intel-
ligently with many misunderstood customs of
Japan, but on account of the kindly spirit
in which it is written. I share your hope
that it may help to create & better feeling
between East and West, and 1 believe it is
& real contribution toward & better under-
standing between your nation and my own.

Sincerely yours,

I« Haniharsa.

uTrs. burray Wuarner.

L A P
fassy. £

W/wa/w






	ua022_b07_f02_003
	ua022_b07_f02_004

